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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 9th May the Early Years and Key Stage One Team will be 
holding a reading workshop at 2.30pm in the school hall.  

The reading workshops are a terrific opportunity for parents and carers to 
explore how reading is taught in school. We focus not only the techniques 
used to read words but also how we develop comprehension skills. We also 
take parents through the objectives that children are expected to make as 
they progress through reception, year one and year two. 

It is also an opportunity for you to ask for advice about reading at home, 
suggestions for reading books or about how our reading scheme works at 
school. 

Mrs Tappenden, our inclusion leader will also be attending the workshop. 

We will be sending a school comms closer to the date with details of how you 
may “book on” to the event, however, if you have any questions in the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to get in to contact with us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Gordon, Miss Dore and Miss Hall 
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